


Kenai Peninsula Borough
Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mike Navarre, Borough Mayor

THRU: Robert Ruffner, Planning Director
THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk

FROM: Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk
DATE: November 2, 2022

RE: Advisory Planning Commission Applications for Appointment

The notice of vacancy for the Nikiski Advisory Planning Commission Seats was
advertised on October 1, 2022. The application period closed on October 30,
2022.

Per KPB 21.02.060, the applicants listed below have been verified as:
1.) residents within the commission boundaries in which they are applying, and
2.) registered voters within the precincts covered by the commission boundaries
unless otherwise noted.
The following applications are being submitted for your consideration.
ANCHOR POINT ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION
Seat G Applicant: Angela Roland
FUNNY RIVER ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION
Seat G Applicant: Michael Masters
NIKISKI ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION
Seat A Applicants: Tom Coursen
Joseph Kole
Sarah O'Brien

Erica Harris
Grant Gratrix

(con't next page)
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October 31, 2022
TO: Mayor Navarre
RE: APC Applicants

Seat B Applicants:

Seat C Applicants:

Seat D Applicants:

Seat E Applicants:

Seat F Applicants:

Seat G Applicants:

Thank you for your consideration.

Rebecca Howard
Patricia Williams

Heidi Covey

Denny Thomas

Amy Archter (not aregistered voter in AK)
Karen S. McGahan

Jeff Epperheimer

Daniel H. Kartchner

Winston Gillies

Lenora Niesen
Stacy A. Oliva

Fred Miller
Kelly Brewer

Michael A. Peek
Todd Paxton

Wenda J. Kennedy
Rachel Gilbert
Jason Ross









































